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EMERGENCY PIPELINE REPAIRS TO AFFECT  

WATER SUPPLY TO SECTIONS OF WESTMORELAND  

 

 

The National Water Commission (NWC) is advising customers served by the 

Bluefields Pump station in Westmoreland, that they will experience a disruption in 

their water supply between the hours of 9:00 am and 5:00 pm today October 25, 

2022. 

 

This disruption in supply is to facilitate emergency repairs to a 12- inch broken main 

in the Mt Edgecombe area. 

 

Areas to be affected include Farm, Bluefields, Belmont, Brighton, Culloden, 

McAlpine, White House, White House Housing Scheme, Southsea Park and 

Gordon. 

 

The NWC apologises for any inconvenience this disruption may cause and craves the 

patience and understanding of its value customers. 

 

-End- 


